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| am so grateful for the help of
Hailey and Hollie who have
taken the time to help at the
University of Barcelona. We have
made many contacts and
continue to pray over those
contacts and meet with them.

ITALY

The Lord has opened up the
opportunity to go to Italies youth
convention and share the burden
of GSM. What a wonderful time.
The leadership and young people
were so kind and hungry. | thank
the LORD for the two they had
baptized in the water nearby and
for those that were filled with the
Holy Ghost as well as were
healed. | am grateful for the
students that have received the
burden and desire to reach their
classmates.




G R E E C E T H E We had a follow up GSM training in Greece and what a
r

blessing it was to accompany some of their young people

I N T E R N A T I o N A L on prayer walks at their Univeristy. Serving at the

International church has been a blessing. | have started

C H U R C H ’ & bible studies with 2 people from Nepal. | also have had

F E L L o W S H I P wonderful times of fellowship with our missions team!

Thank you for all of your support!
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